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This bill is an absolute travesty of super majority conceit and goes against the will of 

the voting public as is evidenced by past votes on the subject.  Oregon has an 

abundance of funding already and there is no public interest (which you are 

supposed to serve) in moving this forward.   

 

A vote for this poorly written, planned, and thought out Bill would be in direct 

opposition to the will of the people.  The people will remember and vote accordingly.   


